
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Monday 12th July 2021 

Myths and Legends 

As part of their class topic some of our Middle School children dressed up as their chosen Myths 

and Legends character. Don’t they all look fabulous! 

School Closes for the children at 1.15pm this Friday 16th July. Please make sure that the person 

who will be collecting your child on that day knows this. Thank you 

End of Year Discos 

Our end of year DISCOs are happening on Wednesday evening!   

 
Please bring Lower School pupils to school at 4.45pm, Miss Leyland will meet you at the 
main gate just as she does in the morning. Please come back to collect your Lower School 
children promptly at 5.40pm, please come up to your usual pick up position to collect them. 
There will be drinks during the disco for your children and some sweets to take home at the end.  
Middle and Upper School pupils should be brought at 5.50pm to the gate at the top of the 
school leading on to the playground, which is where Upper School pupils are collected by their 
parents at the end of each day. Again there will be drinks and sweets for each child. Please 
could Middle and Upper School parents return to pick up your children at 6.45pm from the 
Lower School's usual pick up place  
If someone not on your contact list is collecting your child from the disco, or you have a different 
emergency contact number for that evening please email Mrs Dalton at 
 bursar@inskip.lancs.sch.uk to ensure we have your correct details. 
After school club will take place on this day for those who need it, however it is vital that 
all pupils are picked up from after school club that day by 4.30pm. 
 



Upper School 

Move Up Day 

Lets Go Sing! 

Middle School 

Moving Up Day 

Magnificent Magnets 

Lets Go Sing! 

Lower School 

Changes in our local area 

Dolls 

Animal Music 

School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and our news blog items and see all the wonderful learn-

ing your children have been doing in school. Click on the title of the blog to open it in a new win-

dow.  

 

PE School Kit Days 

Following a very positive response, the governors have decided to make permanent our trial of 
pupils coming to school on PE days in their full PE kit and extend this to our Lower School class 
too. You will be informed before we return to school in September on which days your child will 
have PE.  
 
On PE days pupils should come to school wearing dark green or black plain jogging bot-

toms (these should not have fashionable labels on) with plain white or black shorts under-

neath. If it going to be a reliably warm day children may just come in their shorts. On their 

top halves children should wear a white T shirt with our school crested jumper or cardigan 

on top. Trainers should be worn on their feet with a pair of pumps in their school bag if 

there is a change in the weather meaning that the afternoon PE lesson will take place in our 

school hall. If pumps are not brought the child will do indoor PE barefooted. If your child does not 

have any of these items they may attend in usual school uniform and we will provide them with 

one of our spare PE kits for the lesson. If children come to school wearing PE clothes which are 

not as described above they will given correct PE kit items from school to wear.  

Year 6 Leavers 

Our Year 6s are fabulous and this week we are celebrating this! Conner, 
Theo, Emily, George, Oscar, Luke, Harriet, Caitlyn and Isobella I will miss 
you so much , you have each added enormously to the life of our school, I 
really hope you have a lovely last week and remember your time with us with 
great fondness. I am immensely proud of each of you, especially in how well 
you're navigating the transition to high school when the pandemic has robbed 
you of a visit of any type. Take all you've learnt at Inskip and fly into the bright 
futures you each have, with love and congratulations, Miss Leyland. 

Let’s Go Sing! 

The children of Upper and Lower School took part in a ‘virtual singing concert’ called Let’s Go 
Sing with hundreds of other schools from across the county this term. The video of their perfor-
mances can be accessed using the website and login details below.  
Use the menu button on the website to scroll down to concert videos. Our children are perform-
ing on the ‘A’ Schools video.  
I am so proud of our children’s efforts to learn and sing the songs this term. I really enjoyed spot-
ting them all in each of the four songs. Well done Upper School and Middle School! 

https://www.letsgosing.co.uk  

Login - Schools2021@letsgosing.co.uk 

LetsGoSingOnline 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-07-06-09-39-59-move-up-day
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-07-13-08-55-44-let-s-go-sing-2021
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-07-09-15-36-03-moving-up-day
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-07-09-15-40-55-magnificent-magnets
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-07-13-09-33-30-let-s-go-sing-2021
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-07-07-20-53-41-changes-in-our-local-area
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-07-10-21-15-00-dolls
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-07-11-19-05-00-animal-music


A huge THANKYOU to Well Stuffed Toys who 

donated a large amount of their excess toys to 

school. Yesterday our wonderful Friends mem-

bers ran a stall at St. Michaels car boot sale 

and took £341 for school funds through selling 

these donated toys. Thank you Friends for or-

ganising and running this!  

I would like to give a personal thank you to all parents and carers for your unstinting support dur-

ing this very tricky academic year, I appreciate everyone’s huge efforts with upholding all the 

COVID-19 precautions we have put in place and individual responses when I have asked you to 

test your child or keep them at home. It is because of your strong actions that we have managed 

to keep face to face teaching for virtually the whole year. I will contact you towards the end of the 

summer holiday to inform you of the procedures we will have in place in September. If your child 

develops symptoms and tests positive for COVID-19 within 48 hours of being in school please 

phone me on the school’s emergency number of 07760306161. 

Take care of yourselves, Miss Leyland 

COVID-19 

Please do not send your child in to school if they or members of your household have corona-

virus symptoms or have tested positive in the last 10 days. 

Symptoms are 

 A high temperature—this means you feel hot to the touch on your chest or back (you do 

not need to measure your temperature) 

 A new, continuous cough—this means coughing a lot  more than an hour, or 3 or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste—this means you’ve noticed you cannot 

smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

We are so lucky in that we have lovely volunteers who come into school and help us, they are all 
fabulous! Recently a couple of volunteers have made a huge difference to the outside areas of 
our school, Mrs Kemp's dad Mr Proctor routed our wonderful Christian Values signs you see 
leading up our drive and her mum Mrs Proctor painted them, thank you so much both of you 
they look stunning and fit perfectly into our environment, we've had so many compliments about 
them. We also want to thank Mr Palmer who is William's grandad for giving up a whole day help-
ing his son and grandson build our four superb and sturdy new outside learning tables, both jobs 
took a lot of work and effort, we are so full of Thankfulness to you.  

We'd like to say thank you so very much to Mrs 
Nash who has worked as a teaching assistant 
this term, she's now moving on to be based at 
Roots to Branches Forest School in Thistle-
ton  rolling out a forest schools programme to a 
number of schools in the area. Thank you for 
EVERYTHING you've contributed to our 
school.  



Dates for the diary:- 

Clubs:- 

Monday 12th July Year 6 Leavers Celebration 

Wednesday 14th July LS Summer Disco 4.45pm-5.40pm 

Wednesday 14th July MS and US Summer Disco 5.50pm –6.45pm 

Friday 16th July School Closes for Summer for the children at 1.15pm 

Monday 6th September School Reopens for the children 

MONDAY 12th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

TUESDAY 13th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Tennis with tennis coach Simon Ardron 

WEDNESDAY 14th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Pete sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

THURSDSAY 15th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

FRIDAY 16th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm NO CLUB School  closed for Summer for the children. 

Oscar for 8th August 

Harriet for 9th August 

Millie for 19th August 

Tyreece for 22nd August 

Ben for 24th August 

Bicycle Safety 

With the summer holiday starting this week and lots more time for our Inskip children to be play-
ing outside, please would all parents reinforce with their children safety aspects particularly 
where cycling is concerned, both cycling safely on pavements and roads, manoeuvring carefully 
in traffic and the importance of wearing a helmet at all times whilst on a bike.  

YIPs 

On Monday evenings from 6th September, YIPs (Young Inskip People) will meet in the YIPs cen-

tre. YIPs is open to any primary aged child and activities are based around crafts and games. 

Children in Reception , Year 1 and Year 2 meet from 6pm untill 7pm with Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 pu-

pils attending from 7.15pm till 8.15pm. The cost for each session is £2. If you have any questions 

or wish to learn more about YIPs please look at their Facebook page (Yips Inskip) or phone 

Claire Nash on 07788546241  

Wyre In Bloom 

Next Tuesday (20th July) the Wyre in Bloom judges will be visiting Inskip. Wyre in Bloom is part 

of Britain in Bloom a nationwide campaign that aims to encourage the promotion of a neat and 

well ordered environment and pride in local areas. More details can be found on the parish coun-

cil website http://inskip-with-sowerby.org.uk/about/wyre-in-bloom/. During the days leading up to 

the competition, if you are walking in the village and do notice rubbish has been dropped, please 

help by putting it in one of the pavement bins if you feel you can do so safely.  

Birthdays this week and during the Summer Holidays: 

Reggie for 16th July 

Henry for 17th July 

Beth for 24th July 

Harry for 7th August 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm
http://inskip-with-sowerby.org.uk/about/wyre-in-bloom/


School  Uniform—Updated June 2021 

 

Preloved Uniform available to purchase at very low prices.  

All items have been washed, individually bagged and labelled.  

If you would like to purchase any of the below items please contact Helen Mason 07841195886.  

Please be aware that it is first come first served as quantities are limited.  



 


